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21/03/2023  13:18:282023/0162/P OBJ susan royston I have been in touch with architects Baynes & Mitchell re this application. They are aware that I object to a 

heat pump being placed so close to the boundary with my property, 21 Well Rd. It would sit only a few metres 

from my living area wall and beneath my master bedroom where any noise or vibration would certainly be 

noticed. Number 20 has a reasonably large garden offering a choice of other, less intrusive places for their 

heat pump. I see no necessity for it to cause nuisance to others.

This pump is currently sited at the end of a pergola which is supposed to be under discussion. This is very 

close to the long side window of my property. As my only fenestration at that level any blockage is likely to 

affect my right to light. I'm concerned that the structure keeps appearing on the many applications made for 

number 20 who might consider it to have planning approval.
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